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Bulletin #: I2017-004 

Date:  Jan. 10, 2017 

To:  District Administrators, Presidents, Technical Directors 

CC: OSA Board of Directors, Staff 

From:  Robyn McComb, Senior Manager, Events  

Subject:  2017 Men’s/Women’s Ontario Futsal Cup 

The Ontario Soccer Association will be hosting the 2017 Men’s and Women’s Ontario Futsal Cup in March. Men's 
and Women's futsal teams from around the province can enter the Ontario Futsal Cup by completing the online 
registration form and submitting it by February 8, 2017. 

The format for the competition will be a Round Robin Tournament, followed by a Semi-Final and Final. The Round 
Robin Tournament will take place on March 18-19, 2017, with the Men playing at Vaughan Sportsplex II and the 
Women playing at Mississauga Valley Community Centre. The Semi-Finals and Finals will take place March 25, 2017 
at Vaughan Sportsplex II.   

The Round Robin Tournament is designed for eight teams. If more than eight teams enter a division, a Preliminary 
Round may be held in Oshawa on February 25, 2017. 

The entry fee for the competition is $600 per team.  

Having hosted the Men’s Ontario Futsal Cup for the past two years, this will be the first Women’s Ontario Futsal Cup 
under this format. Entry for both Men and Women are open to all registered futsal and indoor teams. 

Click here for more information regarding the Men’s and Women’s Ontario Futsal Cup.  

If you have any questions, please contact Robyn McComb. 
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